
Fundraising annual Report:  
 
The first activity this year was to express the most sincere gratitude to all parishioners for their 
constant contribution to John XXIII Parish. We as a community still have some loans to repay but 
it is equally important to acknowledge all our previous efforts in this regard as a result PAC decided 
to pause for one year and not to launch Lighten the Load III pledge marathon, to give parishioners 
a pause in their constant commitment to our parish finances. As you can see in the financial report 
our Parish debt is under one million CH Francs for first time since our move to Montbrillant. 
  
So while we turn the pages from last year and read the statistics and basic information about our 
parish finances, we would most likely will need reenergize ourselves and ask the Holy Spirit to 
accompany in our new fundraising efforts for next year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jorge Flores Callejas 


